
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Lowestoft Outer Harbour – Vibrocore Sampling Activity 

- Former SLP Site 

 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that vibrocore sampling operations are 

scheduled to be undertaken from Quay edge locations at the former SLP site in 

Lowestoft Outer Harbour area. The operations are due to commence from     

30th March with anticipated duration of works up to 4 weeks. 

The vibrocore operations will involve rigging of a cantilevered structure, 

extending up to 4m from the quay edge in approximate positions indicated 

below.  

 

Mariners are requested to give these locations a wide berth when transiting 

the Hamilton and Waveney Dock areas. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, or Tel. 01502 572286, if 

further information is required.  
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